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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, 
concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The 

School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 
 

Our School Value this week is: Friendship  

Love is the only force capable of transforming an enemy into a friend. - Martin Luther King, Jr. 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
School Life 
It has been our Wellbeing Week this week and the children have had the opportunity to 
explore strategies and ways to look after themselves through activities and discussions in 
class. We ran a competition for the children to design a wellbeing logo for our Wellbeing 
Display and Mrs Rogerson, who has helped plan and organise our Wellbeing Week activities 
chose Emma H from Year 5 for her beautiful design.  We also had some class winners so 
well done to; Annabella, Michaela, Leo, Aleh and Cleo. Our thanks to Mrs Rogerson and 
Miss Macklearn for all the thought that has gone in to this week’s Wellbeing Week. 
 
Year 4 had a really good trip to St Alban’s today for their visit the Roman Museum and they 
also took part in a workshop learning about Roman artefacts. Despite the weather being on 
the wet side, Mrs Place reported back that the children very much enjoyed their trip and they 
were able to share lots of the knowledge they have learnt in class about the Romans with  
the staff from the museum. Well done Year 4! 
 
Well done to the Tag Rugby Squad who took part in the Borough Tag Rugby Festival at 
Richmond Rugby Club this week. Despite limited opportunities to practise their skills prior to 
the tournament, they played really well and managed to get in to the Cup section of the 
event in the afternoon. Although they didn’t progress beyond the round-robin stage in the 
afternoon, Mr Brown was very proud of all of them and their determination throughout the 
day. Well done to; Liem, Jude, Dexter, William, Tarwun, Freya, Cece, Cleo and Evie. We are 
very grateful to Mrs Emmerson, Mr Doggett and Mr Connor for their help with transport and 
their support. Please see later in the Newsletter for more information.  
 

Thanks and Gratitude 
Thank you again for all the wonderful contributions and donations for the Whitton Food Bank 
that were sent in as part of our Harvest celebrations. Volunteers from the Food Bank 
collected all the items yesterday and they were overwhelmed by the amount that had been 
sent in and they have asked that we convey their thanks for your generosity. In addition to 
the Harvest donations, thank you for all the donations for the Bee-lieve Foundation via the 
mufti day collection today. We know that Bee-lieve will be very grateful for your generosity.  
 
We would also like to extend our deep thanks to a Year 2 parent who has secured us a free 
brand-new basketball post for the playground. The basketball post has been donated 
through the National Basketball Association and our Year 2 parent has brokered this on our 
behalf, for which we are very grateful. We know the children will love using it during break 
times. Thank you! 
 
Thank you to all the parents who have signed up to attend workshops we are offering at the 
Carousel Workshop evening on Thursday 3rd November. There are still lots of places at all 
the different workshops we are offering and it is a great way for you to be more informed as 
to how you can support your child at home with their reading, writing, maths and a range of 
other areas. It’s free to attend and you can come along for just one workshop or two or three 
if you want. Booking details can be found within the newsletter below.  
 
School Association 
Thank you to all the parents who were able to attend in person or virtually the School 
Association’s AGM on Tuesday this week. It was an opportunity to recognise the huge 
amount of time, dedication and commitment shown by all the parents who have helped out 
at SA events over the past twelve months and to also welcome new active members. 
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ATTENDANCE   
The previous week’s attendance;  
 

CLASS % 

Friendship 97.24 

Endurance 94.00 

Peace      95.33 

Forgiveness      99.29 

Reverence         98.67 

Service      96.15 

Justice    

 
Well done to Forgiveness Class for the second week in a 
row.  

 
CELEBRATION WORSHIP  
Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
 

CLASS  

Friendship Kiyaan 

Endurance Samuel  

Peace      Savanna 

Forgiveness      Matthew P 

Reverence         Class Trip 

Service      Whole Class 

Justice   Gabrielle 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

POPPY APPEAL 
After half term, we will be selling poppies on behalf of the 
Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. Please feel free to 
send your child in with money to purchase one, we have 
paper poppies (minimum of 50p donation) and decorative 
pin badges (minimum of £2 donation). 
 
 

 

 

PARENT CAROUSEL WORKSHOP 
On Thursday 3rd November, 5:30 – 7:30pm, we will be 

running a range of free workshops for parents and 

carers of Bishop Perrin to attend.  This is a valuable 

opportunity for us to share strategies that you can use at 

home to support your child’s learning and wellbeing. You 

will be able to book a place at up to three different 

workshops on the night. The bookings are live and they 

will stay open until 7pm on Monday 31st October. You 

will need to click through to www.schoolinterviews.co.uk  

to access the website and insert this code to access the 

bookings: 96ynt 
 

 
 

All the workshops are for adults only. We will be offering 

a free crèche (maximum of 20 places). To secure a 

crèche place please email the school office. The crèche 

is open to Bishop Perrin children only.  
 

Workshops available; 

• Phonics and Early Reading in the Early Years and 

Key Stage 1 with Miss McAvoy and Miss Lawrence 

• Supporting Your Child with Reading with Miss 

Macklearn 

• Writing with Mrs Place 

• Spelling with Miss Sweeney 

• Maths in the Early Years and Key Stage 1 with Miss 

Lancaster 

• Mastering Maths at Key Stage 2 with Mrs Crinall 

• Physical Development and Fitness with Miss 

Holloway 

• Online Safety with PC Alicia Smith, our School 

Police Officer  

• An Introduction to ADHD with ADHD Embrace 

• Anxiety with school nurse, Raquel Mashford 

 

It was also an opportunity to thank our amazing Co-Chairs who have given so much to the SA over the past few years during 
the tricky periods of Covid and lockdowns. You will have read that the Co-Chairs are stepping down from their roles and I 
would like to extend, on behalf of all the children, staff and Governors, our deep thanks for all they have done in their time 
leading the SA. Thank you to Mrs Burrell, Mrs Hards and Mr and Mrs Winters for all you have done-you have done a great job! 
I would also like to thank and recognise all the time and dedication that Mrs Bissell has given as the SA Treasurer, even 
though her daughter left BP as a pupil last year. Mrs Bissell is also stepping down as the SA Treasurer and I would like to 
thank her for all she has done for the SA. 
 
If you are taking some time off over half-term, I hope you are able to rest and relax. Have a restful weekend. 

Mr Corke 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/
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SPORTING UPDATE 
On Tuesday this week the children were very excited to see 
our new basketball post being delivered to the playground. 
Unfortunately, funding our own basketball post hasn't been 
possible in the past few years so we are incredibly grateful 
to Ralph (NBA EME), Henry (Basketball Operation Team), 
Neal (Basketball Operation Team) and Adrian (Basketball 
Operation Team) at the NBA who very generously arranged 
the donation of the new post to our children. We would also 
like to say a big thank you to one of our Bishop Perrin 
parents who got the ball rolling and made it all happen. They 
all also went to special lengths to ensure we were able to 
have a post that can be folded away and stored safely over 
the holidays. Keep an eye out for pictures of it being used by 
the children once it has been assembled over half term, I 
know they are very excited to start shooting hoops! 
Miss Holloway  
PE Lead 
 
 
The boys and girls who represented Bishop Perrin Tag 
Rugby Team in Wednesday's tournament were simply 
outstanding and should be very proud of themselves. They 
showed a passion and enthusiasm that wasn’t quite 
matched by other teams, a determination and a want to win 
and do well in each and every game. They fought and 
battled in every game be that a win, loss or draw. We 
managed to finish as a best 3rd place team having won 1 
match in the morning and lost 3, only by the slightest of 
margins (1try). This meaning we went through to the Cup in 
the afternoon. The afternoon saw us face an organised and 
well prepared East Sheen team who we lost to, followed by 
2 draws against St Richard Reynolds and Chase Bridge. 
The team took it in turns at being captain and each played 
their part in what were very competitive games of tag rugby. 
Fantastic individual runs to score tries, brilliant tagging and 
most importantly a resilience to want to be the best team in 
each and every game. 
As you can tell I have nothing but praise for how they 
handled themselves on and off the pitch and I look forward 
to any future fixtures or tournaments. A huge congratulations 
and well done from us all! 
Mr Brown. 
 
 
 

YEAR 3 STONEHENGE TRIP 
Year 3 will visit Stonehenge on Tuesday 8th November. 
 
The cost for this trip has been subsidised by the School 
Association and will cost £11.75 per child. Please log on and 
make this payment by the 28th October. 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool  
 
You will need to supply your child with a packed lunch from 
home for this trip. 

CHRISTMAS PANTOMIME TRIP 
Cinderella at The Centre for Arts, Hounslow. Splitting the 
Infants and Juniors into two separate visits, both on the 8th 
December. The Centre for Arts, as part of the price, 
have included two follow up workshops that will be held with 
the children in school in the New Year. 
 
Juniors Visit (Year 3 - 6) 
Event – Cinderella morning performance 
Travel –coach, return journey 
Food – due to the show timings children will need to bring a 
packed lunch in from home, they will then eat this when they 
arrive back to school at approx. 1pm. Junior children can 
also bring a healthy snack (nut free), from home, to eat 
whilst at the pantomime.  
Clothing - School Uniform 
Cost - £12.00 per child 
 
Infants Visit (Year R - 2) 
Event – Cinderella afternoon performance 
Travel - coach, return journey. 
Parents please note the late arrival back to BP for a 
4:15/4:30pm pick up. 
Food – Infants will have their usual school provided hot 
lunch or will need a home provided packed lunch, which will 
be eaten at school prior to leaving for the pantomime.  
the venue 
Clothing - School Uniform 
Cost - £12.00 per child 
 

School Association funds have been used towards this trip, 
these funds have enabled us to reduce the final cost. If your 
child is registered as qualifying for benefit related free 
school meals the cost of this will be subsidised further.  
Please make payment and give permission for this trip here 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool by the 
28th November 2022.  
 

Reception Class Parents Only – we understand that many of 
you won’t yet have used our school shop payment system. 
We are in the process of changing providers and in the 
coming weeks will be inviting the whole school to sign up 
and register to the new system. Therefore, to prevent you 
having to sign up to two payment systems, as an exception 
we are allowing you to pay in cash via the school office for 
this trip only. If you want to pay online via our current school 
shop system you are welcome to do so. You will need to 
contact us for registration steps, but please note you will 
also be asked to register for the new system when it comes 
in to use shortly. If you plan on paying in cash please also 
sign and return the paper permission slip that was given to 
your child. 
 

Volunteers – once we have established who will be 
attending from our staff we may need some adult 
parent/carer volunteers, please keep an eye out for an email 
inviting parent/carers to sign up. This trip is often very 
popular with parents/carers and as a result we won’t be able 
to utilise everyone’s kind offer to volunteer, we will use a first 
come first served system to arrange volunteers. 
 
 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool


 
 
 

JUNIOR MOVIE NIGHT – FRIDAY 4th NOV 
The SA are excited to announce that the Junior Movie 
Night will be Friday, the 4th of November and the film is 
Hocus-Pocus 2.  
 
Drop off time 5.00pm 
Start time 5.15pm   
Collection 7.00pm   
 
The children can come to movie night dressed in their 
PJ's and with a SMALL pillow. The children get a small 
bag of popcorn a packet of sweets and a small chocolate 
bar and fruit shoot or water. 
 
To attend, firstly fill out the Google form then pay via the 
BOPP link below by Tuesday 1st November.  
 
Junior Movie Night Google Booking Form 
 
 
Click on the link below to pay securely from your bank 
using BOPP: 
 
https://bopp.app/link/3a6fc  
 

 
 
Any child who has an allergy or is asthmatic needs to 
bring their medication with them otherwise they will not be 
allowed in. Coats to go home with parents. 
 
Thank you, School Association.  
 

 

DIARY                                                                     
24 – 28 October Half Term – school closed 

28th October Y3 Stonehenge Payment Deadline 

3rd November Carousel Parent Workshop Evening 

4th November YR to Whitton Library 

4th November Junior Movie Night 

7th November Y1 to Whitton Library 

8th November Y3 Stonehenge Trip 
Packed Lunch Required 

8th November YR & 6 National Child Measurement 

8th November Y2 to St Augustine’s Church 

10th November Y4 Cinema Trip 
Packed Lunch Required 

11th November Y6 to Twickenham Cemetery  

15th November Y1 to St Augustine’s Church  

16th November Flu Vaccinations – whole school  

21st November Y5 to Whitton Library 

22nd November Y4 to Whitton Library 

25th November Y6 to Cenotaph and Westminster 
Abbey Packed Lunch Required 

27th November Whitton Lights 

28th November Y3 to Whitton Library 

2nd December INSET Day – school closed 

8th December 
AM Session 

Juniors’ (Y3,4,5 & 6) 
Cinderella Pantomime at Hounslow 
Centre for Arts 
Packed Lunch Required 

8th December 
PM Session 

Infants (YR, 1 & 2) Cinderella 
Pantomime at Hounslow Centre for 
Arts Late pick up, arriving back late at 

4:15-4:30PM 

16th December Last Day of Term – School Closing at 

1:30pm 
19th December – 
2nd January  

Christmas Holidays – School Closed 

3rd January 
2023 

INSET Day – school closed 

4th January 
2023 

Children return to school 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScitk5ixAD1lXqzuYB_ZDiF10wSZCFApfoo2LWhj-a4IEzF-A/viewform
https://bopp.app/link/3a6fc

